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From: Murray Swayze <mswayze@acuren.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 27,2010 1:20 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Silver shorting

Dear Sir;

Thank for the opportunity to comment on the issue of position limits for precious metals. Please establish a
speculative position limit in COMEX silver of no more than 1500 contracts. Please restrict any hedging exemptions
from those limits to legitimate hedgers. Please stop the levels of concentration in COMEX silver futures that have
been experienced over the past few years on the short side of the market.

Sincerely,

Murray Swayze, P.Eng.
Senior Engineer
IV Welding Engineer

Acuren Group Inc.

Materials Engineering & Testing
12271 Horseshoe Way
Richmond, BC V7A 4V4

office: 604.275.3800
direct: 604.448.3853
mobile: 604.313.2855
fax: 604.274.7235

WWWw.acuren.com

CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is confidential and is intended only for the
addressee. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify us immediately and delete this. Thank you for your cooperation.




